
Jay Thompson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

-----Original Message----­
From: Cheryl Houk 

Jay Thompson 
Thursday, January 14, 2016 9:43 AM 
Jay Thompson 
Resignation from P & R Commission 

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 4:38PM 
To: Vicki L. Oltean 
Subject: Resignation from P & R Commission 

Hi Vicki and Commissioners: 

I regret to inform you and the Commissioners that I must resign from the Parks and Recreation Commission. 1 was 
offered the position I left in 2006 as the executive director of Stepping Stone of San Diego. Even though my partner and 1 

are working in San Diego we will still own our home in Palm Springs and be there often. Will miss you all. Keep doing the 
great work you all are doing. 

Cheryl Houk 

Sent from my iPhone 
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